From: sunshinegarden115@hotmail.com
Sent: Thursday, April 8, 2010 5:03 PM
To: secretary secretary@CFTC.gov

Subject: Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits

Donald McLellan 85140 King's rd Bogalusa, LA 70427-6427

April 8, 2010

CFTC Comments

Dear CFTC Comments:

Wall Street's speculative trading in oil not only hurts the economy, but hurts every American who pays excessive prices at the pump, for groceries, home heating oil and everything related to transportation.

Sincerely,

Donald S. Mclellan, Jr.